
Kortright Hills Neighbourhood Group Monthly Mtg 
 

Minutes From Thursday May 22nd 

 

 

 

In Attendance: Heather Arsenault, Lorne Emery, Nancy Kielar, Tammy Oakley, Alana 
McIntyre, Ines, Dean Post 
 
 
 
Nancy- let us know that that the picnic tables we used for previous yrs BBQ will be 
provided if we have a fall BBQ but last yr for this, we need to budget for 2009 for tables 
if we hold an event- no longer provided to any group in kind 
 
Lunch on the Run- We have $125 to spend on fitness equipment on behalf of the lunch 
on the run program- Tammy has agreed to look into this for us-suggestions were utility 
balls/pylons/ and to check out Marchants Sports online website for ideas- the program is 
up and running  
 
Scrapbooking- Shelley requested a scrapbooking club for Friday nights in the community 
room and it was agreed that she could have the use of the room on a month to month 
basis..as long as there are no other requests…Nancy to call her and give her the room 
agreement 
 
Jazzercize- Deb Edwards wants to run a jazzercize program out of the community room 
for children ages 7-12. She has requested Wed nights as her preference between 6-7 pm 
and she will handle all the registration herself and has her own liability papers through 
the jazzercize company. She would like to start in the fall.  
 
Outreach Worker- We have received 4 applicants. Dean Post will be on the hiring 
committee to help with Nancy, hope to have a few prospects 
 
Ice Cream Social- Nancy confirmed we have the use of the large ball from the other 
neighbourhood groups to use for the ice cream social as well as the large parachute. 
Tammy has a large ‘human elastic’ that we can also borrow as large group activity. 
Tammy and Alana will be there the day of to have a table with a display board including 
info on our group as well as Scouts About and other community initiatives. 
Ice cream social will be held on Thurs June 12th (5-8 pm) on the school hardtop. Heather 
can help out b/w 5-6 pm with the tattoo kit. We will be setting up at 4:30 for this event.  
 
Fall BBQ- Due to lack of interest/response to our fall BBQ, we have decided to cancel at 
this time.  
 
Project Serve- This is a one day volunteer event which is provided by the University of 
Guelph. We must apply by July 4th and the day of the event is Sept 27th. This is to receive 



help for our group by a volunteer(s) with whatever we deem important to our group. It 
was decided we would give this information to our new community outreach worker to 
help out with this. 
 
Fall Newsletter- We will be hoping for delivery dates for the week of Sept 27th. 
 
Kindergarten Picnic- We had originally thought it might be good to target new 
neighbours/families at the Kindergarten picnic but then decided it’s busy enough for 
these families to meet the teachers and new families etc. In place of this, we are 
considering asking the teachers to include a welcome letter, etc from the neighbourhood 
grp to their students the 1st week or so of school… 
 
Next Mtg- Thurs June 19th 7:00 pm 

 
 


